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SUV vs Pickup Truck Injury Crash in Minot 
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: Highway 83 bypass at the intersection of 30th AVE NW 

When: 06/27/2023 at approx. 10:08 A.M. 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Sunny  

Crash Involvement: SUV vs Pickup Truck 

Type of Crash: Angle 

Agencies Involved: Trinity First Response, Minot Fire Department, Ward County Sheriff’s 

Office, Minot Police Department, NDHP 

Vehicle No. 1: 2015 Jeep Cherokee  
Driver No. 1: Male, 42 YOA, Minot, ND, un-injured. 
Restraints: In use. 
 
Passenger No. 1:  Female, 34 YOA, Minot, ND, un-injured  
Restraints:  In use 
  
Passenger No. 2:  Female, 10 YOA, Minot, ND, un-injured 
Restraints:  In use 
 

 
Vehicle No. 2: 2006 Dodge Ram Pickup 

Driver No. 2: Female, 22 YOA, Minot, ND, Injured. 
Restraints: Not in use.  
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NARRATIVE: Vehicle one was traveling eastbound from 30th AVE NW and attempting to 
turn southbound onto the Highway 83 Bypass in Minot. When vehicle one attempted to make 
the turn into the southbound lane, vehicle two was traveling southbound and struck vehicle 
one on the passenger side, causing both vehicles to roll on their sides. The driver and 
passengers from unit one were not injured and the driver of unit two suffered unknown 
injuries and was transported by ambulance to Trinity Hospital in Minot. The crash remains 
under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Matt Peschong 701-412-8081                                                                                                                                                  
mpeschon@nd.gov  

     
 


